ADVERTISEMENT FOR WASTE DISPOSAL SERVICES

Sealed written bids for waste disposal services will be received at the Office of the Superintendent, Picayune School District, 706 Goodyear Blvd., Picayune, Ms 39466.  Bids will be received until 4:00 p.m. April 17, 2018.  Bids will be presented the same day at the school board meeting which begins at 5:30 p.m.  Indicate “BID FOR WASTE DISPOSAL SERVICES” on the outside of the envelope.  The Board of Trustees will accept the lowest or best bid, but reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  Specifications for the job may be picked up at the Picayune School District Superintendent’s Office.  Information may be obtained by calling 601-798-3230.

Lisa Persick
Director of Finance

Publish:  March 21 and March 28, 2018
